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St Mary Magdalen’s Newsletter             
                                                                                                                           Lett ing the  L ight  of  Jesus  Sh ine Through  

Worship Reflections 
Dear Lord Jesus,  

Thank you for establishing the Church to support, 

strengthen and guide us as we journey through life together. 

Amen. 

Birthdays this week 

Happy birthday this week to: 

Ethan Swarbrick & Zak Belshaw. 

 

 

 

 

With the Women’s Football World Cup on at 

the moment we have focused on the equal 

right’s of women in sport this week.  It has 

been great to see the rising popularity of 

women’s football and we encourage our girls 

to play football and cricket, two sports that 

have traditionally been seen as sports for 

men. They have proven to be great players 

and many of them continue to play when 

they go to high school.  The promotional 

video for the Women’s World Cup actually 

included a present pupil (Jessica) and a past 

pupil (Megan). This made us very happy and 

proud.  If you would like to enjoy it you can 

follow this link: 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?feature=share

&v=gw3kHKBGpfo#menu 

Well done Jessica, this video will inspire other 

girls to play football I am sure. 

Mrs Gallagher 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School Meals 
We will be on Week 3 of the menu next week.  

Parking Danger! 
On Thursday of last week one of our pupils was taken 
to hospital following a crash at the end of Buller 
Avenue. Her parent was pulling out struggling to see 
what was coming from the right as someone had 
parked in front of the mobility shop.  The car that hit 
them was coming from the left but I feel sure that the 
accident would not have happened if vision had been 
clear.  It is illegal to park within 10 metres of a junction.  
It is illegal for a reason, please do not ignore the law 
and put our pupils in danger. 

Bottle Bola 
There will be a dress down next Friday 5th July for a 

donation of bottles please for the Summer Fair which is 

also on the same day.  Don’t forget to come and join us 

at 3.15pm.    

Park Run 
Don’t forget the Mary Mags Park Run takeover on 

Sunday at 9.30am in Avenham Park. See you there! 

https://m.youtube.com/watch?feature=share&v=gw3kHKBGpfo#menu
https://m.youtube.com/watch?feature=share&v=gw3kHKBGpfo#menu
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Words of the Week 
This year we are all seeking to expand our vocabularies to help our children to be even better writers.  Please 

encourage them to use these words. Older children may well be motivated to learn the adult words. 

 

Reception moved 

Year 1 crept 

Year 2 ambled 

Year 3 lurked 

Year 4 shuffled 

Year 5 dashed 

Year 6 manoeuvred 

Adult meander 

 

 

 

RE Showcase Assembly - YR  
It will be Year R’s turn for their showcase assembly on 

Monday 8th July at 2.45pm and you are all welcome to 

join us. 

Reports 
School reports will be coming home with the children 

on Thursday 11th July.  Year 6 children will be told their 

SATs results on Tuesday 9th July. 

Sponsorship 
Please see the poster emailed to you with this 

newsletter regarding a sponsored haircut for the Little 

Princess Trust.  Claudia in Year 4 lost her brother, 

George to cancer when she was in Reception so 

obviously this means a great deal to the family.  There 

is also a coffee morning hosted by Jayne, Claudia’s 

mum,that you may wish to support.  Details are on the 

poster.  You can sponsor Claudia on the following link:  

www.justgiving.com/teams/TheHowarths.   

Merit Winners 

Congratulations this week to:    

Year R – Austin Burgess for creative ideas using 2-d shapes to make pictures & Ava Hooton for a brilliant 

effort in her sentence writing. 

Year 1 – Elsie Cross for working hard in phonics & Eirwen Walker for being a delight to teach. 

Year 2 – Dontae Hayes for making great progress with his reading & Lucas Wooller for fantastic Science 

investigation skills. 

Year 3 – No Merits awarded this week as on school trip. 

Year 4 – Sophie Bowman for always having her hand up and answering questions in all lessons & Hannah 

Dexter for an amazing piece of extended writing. 

Year 5 – Ellen Fowler for fantastic work in English & George Caney for his hard work throughout the week. 

Year 6– None awarded as Year 6 on Residental at Hothersall Lodge. 

 

http://www.justgiving.com/teams/The

